
	

	



UNLOADING FEES / RECEIVING FEES / A.K.A. LUMPER FEES
Some cold storage facilities are now charging lumper fees/handling fees. This may be in addition to charges you are already being paying for cold storage.
Handling fees also known as Lumper Charges are not included in the price charged to Chunks O’ Fruti distributors. 

These fees may not be deducted on the payment of Natural Fruit Corporation invoices. Lumper fees are fairly common at larger retailer owned warehouses and distribution centers that service major retail chains. We anticipate these fees and the selling prices reflect the added cost to deliver product to these warehouses.
If the delivery driver is required to pay a Lumper Fee to deliver your order you will be invoiced for the actual amount charged.

If you are invoiced a Lumper Fee by your cold storage facility you may not deduct the cost from your payment to NFC. If you have been subject to the charges you must negotiate a solution with your cold storage company. Because many of these charges are appearing at pre-existing delivery locations we strongly recommend that you read your contract to see if it permits the added fees.
This is not a new policy. It is necessary to send this reminder notice now that these charges have become a problem for some of our distributors. Any deductions must be repaid to NFC prior to the release of any new orders.

Thank you for your attention to this important matter.
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